RE:      INVITATION to Register for the CEPOL Webinar on ‘Webinars: Good Practices for Educators’ – 19 February 2014, 11:00 CET 

Dear EJTN members,

Further to a request by our CEPOL counterparts, please find below the details of the upcoming CEPOL Webinar (Ref. 44/2014) entitled ‘Webinars: Good Practices for Educators’, to be held on Wednesday, 19 February 2014, from 11:00 to 12:30 CET. All interested candidates falling within the target group described below (training developers)  are invited to register to this webinar through the link https://www3.gotomeeting.com/register/905632238. The registration procedure is free. We kindly ask that you circulate this information to the interested personel in your country which fall within the aforementioned target group. 

Target Group

Police educators and training developers.

Description & Aim

Training of webinar educators, in order to enable them to prepare, implement and organize webinars with expert presenters, for police officers in the EU Member States.

Duration
Approximately 90 minutes. 

Programme 

1. Welcome and Housekeeping rules; 

2. Designing and Performing a Webinar – Best Practices for Presenters by Cornelia Alberts (DE); 

3. Best practices for webinar organisers by Jan Vykoukal (CEPOL); 

4. Closure of the webinar, Evaluation.

For further information on this upcoming Webinar, please contact CEPOL’s Seconded National Expert for Webinars, Mr Jan Vykoukal (jan.vykoukal@cepol.europa.eu).
